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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The National Identification Registry (NIR) wishes to inform the public that some
of its Citizen and Resident ID Cards have expired and should have been renewed
by now. However, because of some technical and logistical issues, the renewal

process will take few more months.

Therefore, the NIR Board of Registrars has decided to continue the extension of
the validity of those cards up to and including June 30, 2022. This means that any
Citizen or Resident ID Card that has expired should be considered valid for

identification of the person carrying such card until June 30, 2022.

We encourage all institutions to use our electronic verification system, which

provides assurance of the identity of the person presenting the ID card.

If you have questions, please contact the National Identification Registry at any of

our enrollment centers.
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